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Dayna Goetz resignation from Rahr-West Art Museum Board
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From: Cameron Goetz [mallto:dcgoetz@sbealobal.net]

Sent: Monday, May 15, 2017 8:16 AM

To: Elaine Schroeder Rahr-West Art Museum

Subject: Fw: RWAM BOARD OF DIRECTORS TERM CONTINUATION
Elaine,

I will not be in a position with work to extend my service to the board for another term. Thanks.

~Dayna

On Tuesday, April 25, 2017 3:26 PM, Elaine Schroeder Rahr-West Art Museum <eschroeder@manitowoc.org> wrote:

Hi Dayna,

Your first term on the RWAM Board of Directors ends on 6-1-2017. [f you wish to continue for a
second term, please sign the attached letter of intent and bring it with you to the May Board meeting.

Thank you,
Elaine



